

## Advisory 20-07: Termination of Resuscitation & Death Notification Training

To: All Providers

From: Jeremy T. Cushman, MD, MS, EMT-P, FACEP, FAEMS - Culture -

Regional Medical Director

Date: April 2, 2020

The grim reality of the COVID-19 pandemic is that our patients are going to die, and in greater frequency. Dr. Maia Dorsett, from the Division of Prehospital Medicine at the University of Rochester, together with Kate O'Donnell from the MCC Paramedic Program, have put together a video training on death notifications that runs just over 30 minutes. It offers perspective, pearls, and an opportunity for you to think about how you can be prepared to fulfill this incredibly important part of our job, that so few of us have ever had training on.

The video is available at: <a href="https://youtu.be/y-y43G4y5\_Y">https://youtu.be/y-y43G4y5\_Y</a>

My thanks to those that shared their perspectives and experiences.

All COVID-19 documents and related resources remain available at <a href="https://www.mlrems.org/provider/covid-response/">https://www.mlrems.org/provider/covid-response/</a>

With questions, please contact this office.